
 

 

 

 

 

4th October 2021 

Harvest Collection 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our Harvest celebration, we will be taking part in the Luton Food Bank Challenge. Our 
aim is to collect as many food items as possible, to help and support vulnerable families in our town.  

We would be grateful if your child could bring in any of the following items to help with this worthwhile 
cause. Each class will keep a record of the number of items collected and the class that collects the 
most items will be awarded a prize. 

We will be collecting from Tuesday 5th October to Monday 18th October. 

We would appreciate a donation of the following items:  

Rice pudding                                     Tinned tomatoes                      Long-life milk 

                              Custard           Tinned Spaghetti      Rice     Tinned vegetables 

Tinned fruit         Baked Beans                      Biscuits              Pasta 

 

If you are able to donate any of the food items, please send them in with your child. We would like 
to thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Altaf 
(Family Worker) 


